

Manchester & District Orienteering Club c/o Richard Evans 6 Leyfield Avenue Romilev STOCKPORT SK6 4AP

Wednesday, 06 February 2013

Dear Richard and the members of MDOC

Thank you so much for paying the money you raised from the raffle held at your Lyme Park orienteering event directly into our bank account. I was delighted to hear that you raised £358.00 for East Cheshire Hospice. This is a wonderful achievement and everyone here is so grateful for your support.

Your donation will help to provide specialist palliative care for our patients, their families and carers, ensuring that we really do make every day count. Our 15 in-patient beds and large Sunflower Centre are used by over 2,000 people each year, to continue to provide this service we have to raise £6,000 every day.

Some people find that when they come into the Hospice they are very anxious, perhaps because they don't know what to expect. They have the idea that it is going to be a gloomy place, but it is actually a very positive and cheerful place. One patient recently said to our nurses 'I come here to live; I don't come here to die'. I think this is an incredible way to look at the Hospice, and your support will ensure that we continue to provide an outstanding facility for people in our local community.

As Community Fundraising Officer at the Hospice I'm here to support you, so please do keep in touch and let me know if I can help you with any of your future fundraising activities.

From everyone at the Hospice thank you again for the money you have raised which really will make a significant impact here.

With very best wishes

Becky Jaeger

Community Fundraising Officer

01625 666 997

bjaeger@echospice.org.uk

P.S. Did you know we are celebrating our 25th anniversary this year? Please keep your eye out for 25 ideas for 25 years!





